
 

 

SARS TAX DIRECTIVES IMPLEMENTATION - FRIDAY, 09 DECEMBER 2022 

 

Dear Stakeholders,  

 

In our endeavour to provide clarity & certainty and make it easy for taxpayers and 

traders to fulfil their obligations whilst ensuring safe & secure digital platforms, we 

continuously maintain and enhance our systems.  

 

As a result of the Tax Directives system enhancements, kindly note that no Tax 

Directives files on the current production form version should be submitted after 16:00 

on 09 December 2022. Tax Directives files using the new form version sent after 16:00 

on 09 December 2022 will be queued and will be processed after the completion of 

the system upgrade. 

 

With reference to our previous communication, enhancements to the Tax Directives 

system will be made in line with the ‘IBIR-006 Tax Directives Interface Specification 

Version 6.401’.   In support of this, we have a planned enhancement to the Tax 

Directives system scheduled for Friday, 09 December 2022. 

 

 

Your ongoing support and collaboration is as always, highly valued. 

 

Sincerely, 

The South African Revenue Service (SARS) 

 

 

 


